
Greater Works Ministries 
53 Rosedale Road / PO Box 319 
Kennett Square, PA  19348 
 
Meeting to Discuss the Multi-Media Ministry 
 
Attending: Pastor Mark Avery, Deacon Ervin Warren, 

       Leslie Tinnin, K. David Katzmire & Tacie J. Himelright 
January 25, 2007 

Proposals: 
Multi-Media Ministry Statement 

 
The Multi-Media Ministry of Greater Works Ministries consists of a group of Church members who 
utilize various methods of communications in an ongoing basis to bring the Word to more people.  As we 
reach out to others with information we offer the services of our many ministries and invite others to join 
in praise and worship of the Lord through our celebrations and services to the community.  Our three 
main avenues of outreach are through the Written Word, through Audio/Visual Media, and through the 
Internet.  By sending out sermon broadcasts, news of upcoming activities and other useful information, 
we seek to inform and involve members of the community who we serve. The Multi-Media Ministry 
follows the ministry principle in which the one teaches the few, and the few teach the many.  This we do 
in service to the Lord who is the teacher of us all. 
 
 
 

Multi-Media Ministry Outlets 
 

Written Word 
 

Internal 
Newsletter Committee 
Bulletins 
Business Cards 
Tri-folds 
Flyers 
 
 
 

External 
Daily Local News 
Kennett Paper 
Wilmington News Journal 
Town Talk (Ches. Co. Ed.) 
Philadelphia Inquirer 
Philadelphia Daily News 

Audio/Visual Media 
 

Radio 
WCOJ  - West Chester, PA 
WCHE - West Chester, PA 
 
Internal A/V Productions 

See Prospectus (future) 

The Internet 
 

Web Site 
KSBMC Internet Radio 
Bulk e-Mails 
Link Exchanges 
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Multi-Media Ministry Members 

 
Ervin Warren… 
Leslie Tinnin… 
K. David Katzmire… 
Tacie J. Himelright… 

Deacon /Audio Technician 
Newsletter Committee (Editor) 
Newsletter Committee & Webmaster  
Newsletter Committee 

 
 

Multi-Media Committee (Newsletter) 
 
A subset of members within Ministry is a committee.  The Newsletter Committee of the Multi-Media 
Ministry consists of Leslie Tinnin, Tacie J. Himelright and K. David Katzmire. 

 
 

Multi-Media Meetings 
 

Meetings can take place once a month with all members.  A designated member will take minutes of the 
meeting.  Designated members can rotate. 

 
 

Multi-Media Meeting Reporting 
 
Monthly reports can be composed in brief to update the Pastor on current activity and progress.  These 
reports could serve as a record of Multi-Media developments.  Both Multi-Media Reports and Minutes 
can be archived on a non-public side of the web site for ready reference by all church members. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minor revisions have been made to this document subsequent to its creation on January 25, 2007 


